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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a donation of TacOps Pistols valued at $276,952, from Sig Sauer, Incorporated, for the benefit of the Los Angeles Police 
Department (LAPD) Metropolitan Division.

COMMENT: Did Sig Sauer disclose their NRA affiliation, Mr. O'farrell? It's not in the case file and RED FLAG, why are they giving us unspecified equipment? Will we take 
the NRA instructor discount?

What's the quid pro quo on this? Or are Sig Sauer just nice guys and women?

O'Farrell and company were warned that scanning for NRA affiliation was not a smart move. Now, the officeholders who voted on this, frankly un-American activity of 
scanning for affiliation to do business with the city, should cover the costs to settle the legal case against the city out of their officeholder accounts.
Politicizing the administration of the city's business is beyond uncool, and I am not, nor have ever been a member of the NRA, but will stand up every time to ensure that all 
Angelenos are treated fairly despite the shocking misunderstandings of our electeds.

https://bit.ly/2WfrS9t NRA Instructor discount.

"The law wasn’t fully backed by the community, though. The Studio City Neighborhood Council said singling out one group like the NRA “smacks of politics, makes little sense 
and could result in unwanted legal costs.”

"The NRA disclosure law has a few exemptions, like investment agreements and any contracts regarding city pension funds." 
https://bit. ly/2wosc6k

Groups opposing the new ordinance include the Studio City Neighborhood Council, which sent a statement to the City Council saying that while “stakeholders are 
concerned about gun violence,” singling out an organization “smacks of politics, makes little sense and could result in unwanted legal costs.” https://lat.ms/2RYdVFK

Eric Preven

ITEM NO. (27) 
16-0037-S92

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a donation of Tac-Ops Pistols valued at $276,952, from Sig Sauer, 
Incorporated, for the benefit of the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) Metropolitan Division.

Recommendation for Council action:

ACCEPT a donation of Tac-Ops Pistols valued at $276,952, from Sig Sauer, Incorporated, to be used to replace the current 
inventory of 1911 pistols carried by the SWAT Team, for the benefit of the LAPD Metropolitan Division; and, THANK the 
donor for this generous donation.

Fiscal Impact Statement Submitted: None submitted by the Board of Police Commissioners. The City Administrative Officer 
nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
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